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August 9, 1986

,

Ms. Cheryl Phillips
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission1

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Phillips:

Enclosed please find our check in the amount of $120.00 to cover the cost of the
amendment to our Materials License 34-05669-04. We understand that the applica-
tion will be processed by the Region III Licensing staff in Glen Ellyn, IL.

Thank you for your assistance in the matter.

Sincerely, ,

-

/ Jeanette Mihalis
Laboratory Manager
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Ericlosure:
check number 166320
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